
Sustainability Sub-Committee

The Sustainability Sub-Committee met on Tuesday October 20, 2015.

Mike Chonko was elected Chair and Brad Totten was elected Vice-Chair.

An overview of the project and a sustainability overview was discussed.

The Committee agreed to hold the next meeting on November 2, 2015 at 6:00 PM in the 
Superintendent's Conference Room at the District Office.  

For those who were not present, the handouts are attached.  Members of the sub-committee 
can also find additional information regarding sustainability on the US Green Building Council 
web site www.usgbc.org






